
 

Student Activity News 

ICT Mahidol Student and Alumni presented their works in the  

“3 1 st International Conference on Program Comprehension” and the “20th 

International Conference on Mining Software Repositories 2023” 

 

During May 15 – 16, 2023 – Dr. Chaiyong Ragkhitwetsagul, an instructor of the Computer 

Science Academic Group and the Software Engineering and Business Analytics Research 

Clusters (SEBA), the Faculty of Information and Communication Technology, Mahidol 

University, led a 4th year student and alumni of B.Sc. in Information and Communication 

Technology (ICT International Program) to present their works at the Software Engineering 

Conferences held at the Melbourne Convention and Exhibition Centre in Australia. 

The student and alumni who presented their works are as follows:  



 

• Miss Tasha Settewong, 4th year student, Software Engineering Track, presented 

her registered report of "Mining the Characteristics of Jupyter Notebooks in 

Data Science Projects at the the 20th International Conference on Mining 

Software Repositories 2023 (MSR 2023). 

• Mr. Pattarakrit Rattanukul, and Mr. Pumipat Watanakulcharus, ICT Alumni 

#Batch 16, presented their work “Microusity: A testing tool for Backends for 

Frontends (BFF) Microservice Systems" at the 31 st International Conference on 

Program Comprehension 2023 (ICPC 2023). The work is a part of their graduating 

undergraduate project. 

The Faculty of ICT would like to express our admiration for the student and 2 alumni 

who presented their work on this occasion. It is a source of great pride for the Faculty. 

 

Information and Photo Credit: Facebook: Software Engineering Research Unit at MUICT  

 

Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/students-conferences-at-au/  
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